
Mary-Ann Edwards

From: tremcken@bigpond.com.au
Sent: Tuesday, 6 August 2019 1:08 PM

To: switchCc: switchSubject: Re Zoning ref LPS2019

General Manager
Central Coast Council

CENTRAL COAST COUNCIL

DEVELOPMENT A orm " ATORY SERVICES

Received:

I wish to notify you that I accept the planned Re - Zone allocation of, "Rural Living B " on my property located at
Castra Road Ulverstone.

Yours Sincerely,
Trevor McKenna
170 Main Street
Ulverstone
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